
 

 

COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) POLICY 
STATEMENT 

COVID-19 (CV-19) poses a real and significant threat to the most vulnerable in our society and 

as a community sports club the health and wellbeing of our members and community 

accessing our facilities is and will remain our priority. 

We’re committed to play our part in helping to restrict the spread of the virus by following the latest 

Scottish Government, NHS and SRU advice and guidance. 

Namely: 

• Practicing good levels of hygiene in our premises complying fully with any specific local 
arrangements 

• Making our staff fully aware of the need to self-isolate if they experience symptoms or where 
they are at a high risk of infection due to travel or close proximity to anyone testing positive 

• Following activity risk assessment measures specific to CV-19 for all age groups inline with 
SRU guidance 

• Remind people of the need to socially distance. 

• Keeping in touch with our members and maintaining good communications throughout 

• We are committed to returning to competitive games and will play our part to achieve this 

• We recognise that complacency is the enemy of progress, therefore we will continue to 
review all we do to keep our people safe. 

More information can be found at Gov.uk,  Health Protection Scotland, 

and https://www.scottishrugby.org/scottish-rugby-updates  

We will be keeping up to date with all the latest guidance and will update our policies and procedures 

in response to this evolving and fast-moving pandemic. 

We look forward to seeing you all down at Inchmacoble, hopefully in the not too distant future. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-response
https://www.hps.scot.nhs.uk/
https://www.scottishrugby.org/scottish-rugby-updates

